
February 10, 2023

Hello Families!
I want to take a moment to thank you for 
everything you do for our EES Staff.  We 
appreciate all that you do for us and want 
to make sure you know that the faculty and 
staff really appreciate each and every 
effort parents make.  From classroom 
support, reading to our kiddos, various 
celebrations, cupcakes galore and so much 
more!.  It’s such a lovely surprise to find 
cookies or coffee waiting in the teachers 
staff room;  it's the little things that remind 
us how much you truly appreciate every we 
we do, and in turn, we appreciate you!  
Thank you so much!
 
Mr. Snellenberger

A Message
from our Principal, 
Kolby Snellenberger

The Buzz

 

 

 

February 16 - Fine Arts Night - Grades 3, 4 & 5
February 24 - Report Cards Go Home
February 27 thru March 6 - Winter Break, No School for Students
March 7 - District Professional Learning - No School for Students

Important Dates

 

 
 

for you

This week's Spotlight shines on our annual "Fine Arts Night".  
The art show and music performance for all 3rd, 4th and 5th grade 
students will be next Thursday, February 16th. This event begins at 
5:45 with a gallery walk through the first floor of EES. At 6:15 
parents will be invited to move to the middle school gymnasium and 
stage for the concert. Students will meet their classroom teachers in 
the middle school gym and will sit with their class throughout the 
performance. The performance begins at 6:30 and will be about 60 
minutes long. Thank you for coming out and supporting our school!
 
       GRADES 3-5 FINE ARTS NIGHT IS ON FEBRUARY 16 
                             (SNOW DATE FEBRUARY 23)
 
                        
HELP NEEDED FOR FINE ARTS NIGHT
The music program could use some help for fine arts night. I need 
three adults: someone to run the sound board, the light board and 
take video of each performance for our web page. Don't feel 
intimidated by the tech jobs, I've trained fifth graders successfully! 
Reach out to enolan@bsdvt.org if you can help!
 
Thanks - Betsy Nolan, EES Music Educator

1



 
 

Save the Date!  Multi-Cultural Night!
 
             Friday, March 10th - 6:00 to 8:00 pm

Don't Forget!  Kindergarten Registration is
       Open for the 2023-24 School Year!
              Click Here to Register Today
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https://www.bsdvt.org/students-and-families/school-registration/

